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Annual General Meeting

Members are advised that the 93" Annual General Meeting of the Launceston Players will &
be held on WEDNESDAY 13 March, 2019 in the Narthex of Holy Trinity Church, cnr. MM ,
Cameron Street & George Streets, Launceston, at 6.00p.m. MM
Refreshments will be available from 5.30p.m.

(Please use the George Street entrance)
The agenda and a committee nomination form are attached along with a membership form for those
members who have not already renewed their membership.

Membershins

It is coming up to that time of year again.....memberships became due and payable on
January 1% Our Treasurer will be delighted to receive your contribution which will remain at
the following:

$15 Concession/Student: $20 Single: $30 for families.

)

If you wish to pay by direct deposit, the bank account details are as follows:
BSB: 632-001 Account No: 100070572 Account Name: Launceston Players Society Inc.
Ref: Membership & your name please. Cheques can be mailed to P.O. Box 814, Launceston 7250.

It would be appreciated if you could please fill in the attached membership renewal form and forward to the
secretary, either by post or online, to make sure that our membership database is up to date.

GCarage Sale

In an effort to boost the coffers we are holding a garage sale.

WHEN: SATURDAY 16 MARCH.
WHERE: Holy Trinity Church Hall, Cameron Street (opposite the Grand Chancellor).

L. ]
TIME 8.30am to 12.30pm. . [j 7

If you have any pre-loved items that you would like to donate, please contact Jeff
Hockley on 6331 6195 or 0408 500 341. We look forward to members and friends
supporting this project.

Call in on your way to, or from the Harvest Market to pick up a bargain. There will be books, some household
items, lemons in abundance etc.
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Rehearsals commenced this week for our May production of “1984”. Bookings are now open at
www.trybooking.com and we urge you to book early to avoid disappointment. Please take extra note of the
earlier starting time of 7.30p.m. All details can be found on our website www.launcestonplayers.com

Any enquires should be directed to 0439 498 119.

The production is being directed by Megan Jolly and will be staged at the Earl Arts Centre: 16 — 25 May.

Congratulations....

To Marcus Bower (a Players stalwart for many years) on

receiving a Lifetime Achievement Award from the - - . THENFE _
Theatre Council of Tasmania. A fitting tribute for many d ; ‘ I"_U“Ni

years of active involvement in the Northern Arts
Community and the wider Tasmanian theatre
community. Well done Marcus, we are all proud of you.

Marcus has directed many local productions spanning 30
years, and over 40 productions at Scotch Oakburn reda
College. Marcus with Suzie, Belle and Dom.

The Players would also like to congratulate all of our Northern colleagues who were successful in winning
many awards at the recent "Errols".

Thank you to our Sponsors in 2019
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Coming Attractions

Strictly Ballroom - The Musical: Presented by Encore Theatre Company at the Princess Theatre 14 — 30
March.

For more information and bookings call the Princess Theatre Box Office on 63233 666 or book

online at www.theatrenorth.com.au
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